
 

 

The Ethics Review Board 

City of New Orleans 

 

Executive Committee 

 

Tuesday, September 1, 2009 

3:00 P.M. 

Loyola University New Orleans, Danna Student Center 

Presidents Dining Room 

 

Present: Rev. Kevin Wildes, S. J.; Chair, Rev. Cornelius Tilton, Vice Chair; and 

Elizabeth Nalty, Secretary 

 

Guests: Jill Poutré, Executive Director to ERB 

 

Rev. Kevin Wildes called the meeting to order at 3:03 P.M. 

 

Rev. Cornelius made a motion to enter into executive session in order to interview 

Inspector General candidates and to evaluate and deliberate candidates’ qualifications. 

Elizabeth Nalty seconded, all were in favor – motion passed. 

 

The Board entered into executive session at 3:04 P.M. 

 

Elizabeth Nalty made a motion to resume open session, Rev. Tilton seconded, all were in 

favor – motion passed. 

 

The Board resumed open session at 3:38 P.M. 

 

Rev. Tilton moved have the Ethics Review Board interview Mr. Hilton Green for the 

Inspector General position, Elizabeth Nalty seconded, all were in favor – motion passed. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, Rev. Tilton moved to adjourn, Rev. Wildes 

seconded, all were in favor. Meeting adjourned at 3:39 P.M. 

 

 


